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7th February 2025  
 

  
Dear applicant, 

Thank you for requesting details for the position of Headteacher. Please take time to read through the recruitment pack to understand more about the role and our school. There is further information available through the school website.   

If you have not yet been to The Blandford School and are wondering whether this is the right school for you then I would encourage you to come and visit. Pre-application visits are most welcome but not essential. Please contact Mrs Stacey Stevens sstevens@blandfordschool.org.uk

to book one of the following times.   
 
· Monday 10th February 2025 – 9.00am to 11.30am and 2.30pm to 5pm or 
 
· Wednesday 12th February 2025 – 9.00am to 11.30am and 2.30pm to 5pm  
 
The Blandford School is a successful 11-18 secondary school which serves a wide catchment area in North Dorset, including the town of Blandford Forum.  We are immensely proud of our 1133 students and equally proud of our forward-looking and innovative staff team. Most students join us in year 7 and a good proportion remain with us through to the end of year 13. Our positive reputation means we also have students from outside the catchment area as well as young people previously educated in the private sector.  
 
The relationships between staff and students are incredibly positive; staff also go above and beyond to provide students with opportunities for learning both in and beyond the classroom. We value all members of our school community; this is clearly articulated in our school Vision and Values.  
 
Our school site and grounds have seen major investment over the last twenty years and include refurbished accommodation as well as new build. The extensive grounds are beautiful and enable numerous external activities to take place in calm and peaceful surroundings.  
 
The senior team includes one Deputy Headteacher and four Assistant Headteachers. At present there is an Interim Business Manager who works remotely. The entire team are highly experienced and provide strong leadership and support.      
 
We are currently a maintained school and pride ourselves on collaborating with schools across Dorset and beyond. In 2022, the Governing Board decided, in principle and subject to proper legal and financial due diligence, to join the Sherborne Area Schools’ Trust (SAST). The decision to join SAST is currently awaiting approval from the DfE Regional Director. Working together with the Governing Board, the new headteacher will be an integral part of future decision making.  
  
Thank you again for your interest in the post.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Georgia Mutton, Clerk to Governors, if there is any further information which you require to assist you in making an application. As stated in the advertisement for the post, the closing date for receipt of applications is Wednesday 26th February 2025 at noon.  Interviews for the post are currently scheduled to take place on 11th and 12th March. Any candidates who have not been contacted within one week of the closing date should assume that, on this occasion, their application has not been successful.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you.     
 
Yours sincerely   
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Jens Bertelsen (Mr)  
Chair of Governors  
The Blandford School 
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